
Ben Eveleigh - Gaythwaite 

  
Dear Mr Eveleigh,  
Please ensure that a public hearing is scheduled SOON for the public to consider this development.  I am 
quite sorry that the State has seen fit to allow exactly what was opposed by a large section of the pubic when 
the State of NSW sold Graythwaite, 
  
I would be most grateful for your response as Our Local Precinct has just emailed this to me. 
  
Yours faithfully 
Norbert Kelvin 
n.kelvin@ucc.ie 
02 9922 2802 
0450 529 454 
25 Bayview Street 
Lavender Bay  NSW2 2060 
  

From:    "Kelvin, Norbert" <N.Kelvin@ucc.ie>
To:    "ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au" <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    14/03/2011 6:30 PM
Subject:   Gaythwaite
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